
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Happy Holidays  
 

We hope you have an amazing break. We 

have had lots of sore tummies and coughs 

in class this week and so a rest will do us 

all good I am sure!  

Have fun celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee. 

We look forward to seeing all the children 

again on Monday 13th June. 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

27th May 2022 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 
8th Harrison For his sound spotting skills. 

 

18th Gracie-Mae for beautiful 

handwriting.   

 

27th Max For working very hard on his 

handwriting and finger spaces. 

 

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 

Certificate 

 
8th Rylee for having the courage to put 

his hand up and answer questions in 

phonics. 

 

18th James because we can trust he is 

trying his hardest with his sounding out 

when writing. 
 

27th Willow For flourishing in her reading. 

Phonics Packs 

 

We have sent home some phonics packs, in a 

coloured, fabric wallet, to help the children 

consolidate their phonics learning at home.  

The packs are for the children to keep and 

there is no time scale in which these packs have 

to be completed. Having a go, with some of the 

sheets over the half term holiday, will be helpful 

in preparing the children for the phonics 

screening when they return to school, paying 

particular attention to sounding out and reading 

real and ‘alien’ words. The pack will remain 

relevant right up until the children return as 

year 2s. If you require extra sheets, please let 

me know. 

Walk, bike, catch the bus or car share on 

the 16th June to help raise awareness for 

air pollution busting behaviours. 

 


